
SCC Meeting - Aspen Elementary - 9/30/15 
  
In attendance:  Ryan Higgins, Brad Davies, William Shumaker, Lynnette Kelly, 
Kristen Cottrell, Aimee Allen, Christine Craddock, Hiedi Blackwelder 
  
Minutes Read 
We are in favor to use funds to pay for specialty teachers and reading recovery 
teacher to attend collaboration. 
  
Council Business 
Elections should be held yearly.  This year they will be held in October.  Minutes 
should be posted after each meeting.  Council members are to address the greatest 
academic needs of the school.  They are to be available to answer parent 
questions.  Each agenda for community council must be posted 10 days in advance. 
  
Evacuation Drill 
We had a meeting to review it directly after the drill. 
  
Allocation of Funds 
We have 17% more than was originally allocated.  Discussions included teacher 
inservice, looking over original plan and viewing needs – possibly science kits, and 
getting teacher input. 
  
Stakeholder Report 
Test scores show that our school rating has dropped.  Eight schools in the district 
are in the same range as Aspen.  Areas of concern have been pinpointed.  We are 
working towards improvement and are being proactive to improve scores.  The 
stakeholder report will be coming out next month with information for the public. 
  
State SCC Training 
This will be held on Thursday, November 12th at Centennial Middle School in 
Provo from 6 to 8 p.m. 
  
Digital Citizenship 
School Community Councils have a new responsibility involving internet safety 
and digital citizenship.  
  
Next meeting will be Wednesday, Oct. 21st at 3:45.  Moved to adjourn by Christine 
Craddock, seconded by Kristen Cottrell. 


